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Having read all of the proposals and the reasoning behind them, and the promises of
coordination, study, assistance to the public and the rest, I am left with the belief that
our government has metastasized into a completely opaque, expensive and
unmanageable enterprise.
 
No one can believe, having followed the last 20 years of growth of public agencies,
that the promises of benefits will not be overwhelmed by massive agency costs,
obscure and overreaching regulations, and frequently impenetrable bad judgement
for which there is no remedy.
 
As a citizen, having watched these exercises, I am opposed to the development of this
agency.  The problem described is not so great as to justify the bloated bureaucracy
which will ultimately flow from one more advance in the size and complexity of our
unresponsive government.
 
Sincerely
 
John B. Goodrich
San Luis Obispo, California
650 520 8968
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